
 Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations -  
Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church.  

 
Address:  Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 

For further details contact Church Secretary: Mrs Judith Drake  
judithdrake47@gmail.com  01274 833603, 07946 829654 

  
The Church is also part of the Benefice of  

Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth and Denholme  
 

Benefice Administrator Helen Ludkin  
beneficehwcd@gmail.com 07788 848830 

Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge 01535 273758 
richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org  

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687 
alison.wooding@leeds.anglican.org 

Associate Priest Revd Liz Moy 01535 645991  
zilyom@btinternet.com 

Curate: Revd Anna Lumb 07787 155970 
anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org 

(Days off Richard – Saturday, Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 
Liz – Monday & Thursday, Anna Saturday) 

Contributions for the Newsletter:   Judith Drake (details above) 

 See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or              
Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 

Email denholmechurch@gmail.com 

     

 
    

Donations or Regular Giving -  a  plate is provided for donations 
or envelopes during our services.   You can also send your gift to 
Denholme Shared Church Sort Code 30-63-55 account number 
56734560 but please include your name as a reference or we will 
be unable to thank you.  Cheques can be sent to the treasurer c/o 
Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT              
   Thank You for your Gifts 

DENHOLME SHARED CHURCH 

Easter Sunday 31st March 2024 

Three traditions - One Faith  

 

Loving God - Following Jesus - Serving Community 

Sunrise Service 
6.40am 

Easter Sunday  
Worship 
10.30am 

 
(Don’t forget the  

clocks go forward) 

 

Christ is Risen - Alleluia  
 

Midweek Services on Wednesday 
10.00am BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth  

10.00am Eucharist at Wilsden                      
2.30pm Personal Prayer at Harden 

              Midweek Services daily on Facebook 
8am Morning Prayer, 5pm Evening Prayer, 9pm Night Prayer 

Join in or catch up later  

150 days of Psalms through Lent and Easter 
Richard will be reading through the Psalms every day until Sunday  

19 May Pentecost. Watch on the Benefice You Tube Channel 
“Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice” or Facebook 
There is easy access to Facebook and You Tube on the church website  

 
 
 



 
Prayers for this Week  

• As we celebrate the Risen Lord, pray for those no longer able to 
come and share in our Easter celebration;   

• Pray for the ministry team as they share the true meaning of  
being Easter folk throughout the year, not just at this special time;  

• Pray for those suffering in areas of war and terrorism, especially 
Ukraine as the war continues to cause hardship, destruction, and 
loss of life; 

• Remember those suffering in Palestine and Israel, and those living 
as Christian believers not able to celebrate this Eastertide;  

• Pray for those working in health care in hospitals, and those  
caring for others in residential homes or in the community;  

• Pray for compassion in our society and a better understanding of 
those who feel isolated and in need.   
  

Wednesday 29th May 2024 – Trip to Holme Pierrepont Hall and 
Southwark Minster. Cost will be £40 which will include refreshments 
on arrival, admission to the Hall and gardens, tour of the Hall and 
will be followed by a visit to Southwell Minster. Contact Janice to 
book. 
 

Next Week Sunday 7 April  
Morning Worship 10.30am Revd Anna Lumb 

 
 
 
 
 
Still a few horses left to buy at 

£2.50, please see Janice if you are interested.  If you would like 
tickets for the pie and peas supper please see Judith.  Tickets are 
£5 with a vegetarian option.   

Race Night next  
Friday first race starts 

at 7.00pm 

 

Men’s Group - the next meeting will be on Wednesday 17 April at 
Denholme.  It will be a Dominoes Competition with a Chinese take-
away supper.  Names to Rob please.  
 

Saturday 27 April Open Day and Gift Day 10.00-4.00pm - this year it 
will be 180 years since the foundation stone of the church building 
was laid. The building was finally opened in 1845. I am sure that over 
the years things have changed a lot, we are now the only church 
building in the village of Denholme, a partnership of three  
denominations.  It’s getting harder to keep our church open and  
running, the building needs significant repair, our congregation are 
getting older, costs have increased,  and we lack people to do the  
administrative jobs.   
 

To support our future we need to ask for your help, that’s why we 
are proposing a gift day where we ask you to consider making a  
donation towards the cost of keeping our building open.   
 

Fund raising takes so much effort, so there will not be stalls selling 
things, just come for a good cup of tea or coffee and cake; and  
celebrate the life of this church (there will be a display of photo-
graphs and other items collected over the years).   Perhaps if you 
know of family or friends who have recently celebrated a wedding or 
baptism, or they have met here for a funeral service, please mention 
this event to them.  
 

Donations for tea/coffee - the charity for April  
Denholme Shared Church  

Forthcoming Dates for the Diary 
Saturday 27 April Open Day and Gift Day 
Sunday 19 May Church Annual General Meeting  
Sunday 19 May Churches Together Pentecost Praise 4.00pm  
St Saviour’s 


